
 
Nothing Oregon does will make any difference in world climate.    
 
 
Oregon citizens placed their representatives in Salem to provide housekeeping activities, not set 
policies.   The job of our representatives is to listen to the people, take their priorities and turn them 
into statutes that reflect our will and to insure this, allow us to vote on items that affect all 
Oregonians.     We have never asked you to decide what is best for us and not allow us to vote on it. 
 
House Bill 4167 / Senate Bill 1530 does nothing to help our climate.    What it does is cost Oregon 
taxpayers billions of dollars and accomplishes nothing but line the coffers of government. 
 
I applaud our Oregon Representatives and Senators who will walk away from this session if bills like 
SB1530 or HB4167 continue to be proposed.   Allow No Quorum, No New useless laws.    
 
"Democrat Barbara Smith Warner, wrote that ....your voice doesn't matter and your vote doesn't 
matter. Oregonians deserve much better.?  
 
Yes, Warner, you're so right about this...     Give the voters a say.    If you think this is so important, allow 
the taxpayers to vote on it. 
 
Oregon has reached a sad dismal state where loonies have gotten loose in the Capital and we need to 
take drastic measures to contain them. 
 
Bill Mason 
Milwaukie, Oregon 
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